
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Planning and Zoning Ordinance Amendment 
 
MEETING DATE:   October 5, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the City Council Work Session, it was determined to review the Planning Commission 
structure to see if there is a need to reduce the commission size from 7 members to 5 to 
create some consistency in the boards and to have enough board members to have a 
quorum to make decisions.  It was decided to have 3 residents and 2 council members 
with an alternate to replace a member if absent.   
 
Please find in your packet a draft ordinance along with the current one.  If the changes 
are acceptable, please move to the first reading.    
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please review the draft ordinance and approve to move forward to the first reading or 
make changes as needed.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
If acceptable please make a motion to move forward to the first reading.   






